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RE: In the matter of Petition for Conjunctive Management of Ground Water in Water
District No. 13-T in the name of Warren Lloyd

Dear Interested Parties:

The department has discovered an error in service of the January 31, 2005 Preliminary
Order regarding the above referenced matter. It was found that the address used for mailing the
order to A. Bruce Larson was not correct, however, the certificate of service reflects his correct
address. As a result the department has corrected the error, and mailed a second copy of the
Order to Mr. Larson.

This letter is to inform you that all parties in this matter are granted 14-days from the date
of this letter to file requests for reconsideration of the preliminary order, as described by the
enclosure. This establishes March 2, 2005 is the new deadline for filing reconsiderations with
the hearing officer.

For your information, the department has received one request for reconsideration from
the petitioner, Mr. Lloyd.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (208) 287-4942.

Sincerely, -
Deborah J. Gibson

Administrative Assistant
Water Allocation Burean
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